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Dear Co Chairs Holvey and Girod, and Members of the Committee, 

I am in complete support of a multi use stadium for Lane County.  

We bring the grandkids to many Emerald’s games throughout the season. The Ems 

are great family fun, additionally, the Ems have been bringing some culture and 

entertainment like Monarcas Sundays, (celebrating Latin heritage) to their game 

nights. It would be a tragedy to lose a community benefit like the Eugene Emeralds. 

Thank you for your time. 

Patty Reid 


